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We generally support the standardized note proposed by SE.

However, we do not think the standardized note should be adopted in F16H (H031) where the last place rule is not appropriate. Discussion in detail will be continued in the project H031.

(1) F16H 59-63

We think the notes discussed in Project H031 are preferable to the “standardised note.” The last place rule is not appropriate for the scheme in this area. The object to index additional symbols in this area is to classify the subject matters relating to control inputs to change-speed gearing into F16H 59 and those relating to types of gearing in F16H 61/66-70.    

(2) F16H 48/00

We also propose to delete the existing Notes (1) and (2) after 48/02.  Although it is found that Note (1) shows the adoption of the last place rule, the structure of F16H48/00 and its subdivisions is inappropriate for the rule.  

Note (2) will not be necessary, because double-purpose use of the scheme will be abolished and converted to the classification as additional information, which means people just follow the principle of the IPC and no special note is necessary.
[Annex III follows]

